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Project Approvals 
Dayton Community Hospital Modernization & Expansion – GC/CM Approved. 
The applicant for this project is the Columbia County Public Hospital District #1 
Summary:  Total Project Budget $5,485,530.  The hospital was originally constructed in the 1960’s as 
Critical Access Hospital Dayton General and continues to serve primary healthcare needs across Garfield, 
Columbia and Walla Walla counties of Southeast Washington.  The facility will be occupied and in full 
use during construction thus introducing the complex nature of the upgrades required for adequate 
code compliance and operational efficiencies.  The project team from the Hospital, Design and CM firm 
were able to demonstrate their experience and ability to facilitate the project and integrating a GC/CM 
into the process.  It was the PRC panels’ unanimous decision to approve the application as they felt it 
met and exceeded the requirements of 39.10 and would serve the public benefit well as a GC/CM 
project. 


